8" Feb ruary 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

As you are aware, Years 1 and 2 are currently working very hard on their production 7he
Bee Musical’ The performance will take place on Thursday 21% February at 6pm and they
would love for you to come and watch them.

Tickets for this event will cost £1 each. Unfortunately, due to limited space in the hall, we
are only able to allocate 2 tickets per child. If you would like to purchase tickets, please
complete the form below and return to school together with the correct cash payment via

your child. You will be required to show these tickets on entry.

Please note that children will need to return to school at 5.40pm to get ready for the
performance.

We are looking forward to seeing you there.
Kind regards

Miss Robinson & Miss Bell

Child’s name Year

I would like to purchase ticket(s) for Year 1 and 2’s production and enclose the sum
of £

Signed
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